
MessageFrom: Kowalski, Raymond A. [raymond.kowalski@troutmansanders.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2004 11:15 AM
To: John Kennedy
Cc: Everette, Douglas
Subject: RE: FCC File # 0120-EX-RR-2004

Dear Mr. Kennedy,
This is to confirm that Mr. James A. Stenger, who is no longer with our firm,
is no longer the point of contact for inquiries concerning the referenced
application. For all future inquiries and communications, kindly update the
Commission's records to reflect the undersigned as the point of contact. We
authorize you to amend our presently-pending renewal application to contain this
updated information. We very much appreciate your attention to this
administrative matter on our behalf.
Sincerely,
/s/ Raymond A. Kowalski
Troutman Sanders LLP
401 9th Street, N.W., Suite 1000
Washington, D.C. 20004-2134
Tel. 202-274-2927
Fax 202-654-5677
E-mail raymond.kowalski@troutmansanders.com

-----Original Message-----
From: John Kennedy [mailto:John.Kennedy@fcc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2004 11:07 AM
To: Kowalski, Raymond A.
Subject: FCC File # 0120-EX-RR-2004

Dear Mr. Raymond Kowalski:

Pursuant to our telephone conversation earlier today, please verify that Mr.
James A. Stenger is no longer the point-of-contact for inquiries concerning this
application and that you have been designated as the new point-of-contact.
Also, please report your telephone number, and verify that you authorize me to
amend this application to include your name, telephone number and e-mail address
as the new point-of-contact.

John W. Kennedy
Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering and Technology
Experimental Licensing Branch
(202) 418-2484


